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LOUISIANA 
L a f a y e t t e. 

January 27, 2016 

Dr. James Henderson 

Provost 
Campus 

Dear Dr. Henderson: 

Ray P. Authement College of Sciences 
Department of Biology 

P.O. Box 42451 
Lafayette, LA 70504-2451 
Office: (337) 482-6748 
Fax: (337) 482-5834 
E-mail: biology@louisiana.edu 
http://blology.ucs.louisiana.edu/ 

Universite des Acndie11s 

The Faculty Senate met on January 21, 2016 and voted to approve the original draft of the policy 
on extension of the probationary period for faculty. This vote reversed an earlier action suggesting that 
faculty be permitted to ask for an extension in the final year prior to the tenure decision. I have 
attached a copy of the original policy you sent to the Senate last year to avoid confusion. The attached 
document has now been approved by the Senate with no changes. 

BJ); 
Lewis Deaton 
President, Faculty Senate 
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